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From: Jan Steenkamp <stoneys@absamail.co.za>
Sent: Friday, March 12,2010 11:58 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Proposed changes

Attach: AVG certification

| thing the US government are moving towars the Draconian Police State they have been trying to do all these
years! This is now an excellent opportunity for them to use the excuse that they want to "protect the people” by
reducing the leverage! Effectively increasing the gap between haves from the have not's! Thereby also
increasing the controlling group of haves power and money. The poor sods have to be happy with these
changes and live in the illusion that the Govenrment is looking after their interests! The Government is only
looking after their own interests, and this has been proven time and again through history!

| vote against the changes! Power to the people!



